Pele Wilson Gavernor



Cal/EPA

Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board

101 Centre Maza Drive Monterey Park, CA 91754-2156 (213) 266-7500 FAX (213) 266-7600



April 3, 1998

Mr. John R. Mundy

Director of Facilities and Chief of Operations

Las Virgenes Municipal Water District

4232 Las Virgenes Road Calabasas, CA 91302

REQUEST FOR MODIFICATION OF THE REPORTING SCHEDULE FOR THE TAPIA WATER RECLAMATION FACILITY (Files Nos. 64-104 & 70-060, CI No. 5752)

Dear Mr. Mundy:

Reference is made to your letter dated January 6, 1998, which requested us to change the due dates for reports submitted pursuant to Monitoring and Reporting Program CI 5752 from 30 days following the end of the quarter to 45 days. We have reviewed your request and based on the review of the information provided in your letter, we have no objections to the modifications of the reporting schedule as follows:

Reporting Period	Report Due
January-March April-June July-September October-December	May 15 August 15 November 15 February 15

Additionally, your annual monitoring reports are due by February 28, each year.

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Magdy Baiady at (213) 266-7586.

Sincerely,

DENNIS A. DICKERSON

Executive Officer

CC.

Jorge Leon, Office of Chief Counsel, State Water Resources Control Board John Youngerman, Division of Water Quality, State Water Resources Control Board

Jack Petrelia, Los Angeles County Environmental Health Services

Phil E. Phillips, Peoperdine University

Siu Cheung, Tapia Water Reclamation Facility